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Joint Resolution Encouraging Use of State Property for Filming

No fiscal impact.

If this resolution is carried out, the state may lose some rental revenue from incentives 
offered the film industry using state-owned property.  This may be offset from additional 
tax revenue.  However, it is not possible to give reliable estimates.

This bill should help the film industry in Utah, but no estimate is given.
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